## Safe | Blakesley Hall Successful | Primary School



Friday 17<sup>th</sup> May 2013

Dear parents/ carers



Yardley Green Road Stechford Birmingham B33 8TH tel: 0121 783 2148 fax: 0121 785 0479 enquiry@blakesley.bham.sch.uk

Hi we are School Council and we are concerned about the dangerous parking and the amount of space that you are giving the children and staff to get in/out of the school. A few of the children could be run over because of the people are parking to near to the school.

Parent's dangerous parking at drop off and pick up times is causing serious danger. So we are asking you could you choose another place to park or consider walking to school.

## THINK OF YOUR CHILDREN AND PLEASE SUPPORT US.

Yours sincerely

Blakesley Hall Primary School Council.











